
Dear Year 6 Parent/Carer  

It is with great pleasure that I am able to write to you during these challenging times.  Springwood is currently open 

for a small number of children.  They are all having a great time! 

There is obviously much uncertainty, but we are aiming to be open in September and will await Government 

instruction to gain an official opening date.  In the meantime, I wanted to reassure you with regard to some aspects 

of your child joining us in September. 

 

Induction 

It is unlikely that we will have our usual two days of induction in the Summer term, although if we can, we will!  In 

the absence of these transition days, we will ensure a full induction programme for our new Year 7 students when 

we open.  We will send out more details as soon as we have them.  We will also be posting news and information on 

our website so please start visiting that on a regular basis. 

 

Uniform 

We have plenty of school uniform available in our shop but we will not be able to sell this to parents until we are 

open.  With this in mind, please keep your child's current school uniform: if we are left with no alternative, we will 

ask our new intake to wear this until we can sort Springwood uniform distribution.  

 

Education 

Please encourage your child to continue completing school work during the summer term.  The BBC Bitesize website 

has plenty of Year 6/7 work for him/her to study.  If you do not have the internet please contact your child’s current 

school for work.  During the summer term, we will contact you again with some work from our English, maths and 

science departments.  This work would usually be provided to our new students on their Taster days. 

 

SEND 

If your child has any form of Special Educational Needs, we will ensure he/she receives the support he/she needs.  If 

you have any questions regarding this please contact Ms Bunting on k.bunting@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 

 

COMMUNICATION 

During the summer term, we would like to be able to communicate with you via email and/or mobile phone.  To 

enable this to happen, we have set up an online survey for you to complete with your contact details. 

https://forms.gle/wB4HTpP7x9T1NU3a9 

In case the short link doesn’t work, please use the following: 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScYd_N3r522ksJlgxSFQMLZBaH_9ymfJfGcVuNXNOV0rHCqlw/viewform

?usp=sf_link 

If neither of the links work, please email data@springwoodhigshchool.co.uk with your name, your child’s name, an 

email address and a mobile number. 

If you have any other concerns or queries, please direct them to Mrs Sally Aviss on 

s.aviss@springwoodhighschool.co.uk 

Best wishes 

Mr A Johnson 
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